
 
 
 

The Town of Erin is in support of the 
Environment and Sustainability Advisory 
Committee’s (ESAC) Environment Award. 

 

Deadline Extended for 
2020 Environment Award Nominations 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Town of Erin’s Environment and Sustainability Advisory Committee (ESAC) is 
seeking nominations for our 3rd annual ESAC Environment Award. The award 
recognizes actions, projects, initiatives, education, stewardship or art that contribute 
to enhanced environmental sustainability within the Town of Erin. Nominees may be 
individual citizens, businesses, farms, service clubs, organizations or schools located 
in Erin.  
 
The award ($500) will be selected by ESAC and presented at an upcoming Council 
Meeting.  
 
To apply, in 500 words or less, please describe your program/project/initiative and 
how it has contributed to improving environmental sustainability in our town. Please 
include when the program/project/initiative was initiated and evidence of improved 
environmental and sustainability outcomes. Also indicate whether the 
program/project/initiative can be scaled up or duplicated. You may include a separate 
page of supporting information (i.e. links, photos, videos).  
 
Nominations must be submitted to Lisa Campion (clerks@erin.ca) by May 31, 2020. 
Please include your contact information (name, phone, and email) with your 
nomination.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


